
July 2022 Newsletter

Dear Taxpayer:
Hello July, and Happy
Independence Day! 

Thank you for subscribing to our
monthly E-newsletter. We've had
a busy few months here at the
Property Appraiser's office. In
May, three of our team members
had the opportunity to join the
Leon County Property Appraiser's
office at the 2022 Tyler
Technologies Inc. Connect

Conference in Indianapolis. We also celebrated the birth of our beautiful
Citrus County on June 2nd. 135 years old!! Our office submitted our
estimated taxable values to the taxing authorities on June 1st.

July 1st marks the day that all denials will need to be sent to the
taxpayers per Florida Statute 196.011 (6). If you submitted an application
for tax exemptions, classifications or portability, prior to March 1st of this
year, we will be notifying you if you application was NOT approved by
certified mail.

Also, per Florida Statute 193.023, our office must complete the assessment
of taxable values of all property no later than July 1 of each year. Our
assessment roll will be submitted to the Department of Revenue.  Upon
completion of the assessment of all property, our office shall certify each
taxing authority the taxable value, per Florida Statute 200.065. Our
residential department field staff completed their 13 week task that they
called "Mission 7".  They visited open permits culminating with 7,559
permits!! The staff of the Property Appraiser's office have worked
countless hours to make sure that all sales and changes were entered,
and reviewed for accuracy.  We couldn't be more proud of the whole
staff!!

Below we have provided a few important facts to know when selling a
home in Citrus County. We have seen quite the increase in sales this year
already. There might be something you weren't aware of if you are
sticking around Florida after your sale of your current home, and
purchasing of your new one. 

Respectfully, 

C. Dalton
Cregg E. Dalton, CFA
Citrus County Property Appraiser

https://www.facebook.com/CitrusCountyFLPropertyAppr
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XFQzDPHepV4
https://www.citruspa.org/_DNN/
https://www.citruspa.org/_DNN/






June 20-22, 2022 The Citrus County
Property Appraiser was joined by
other Property Appraisers from
throughout the State of Florida in
Crystal River this week for the
Florida Association of Property
Appraisers (FAPA) 2022 Post-
Legislative Conference. 

They took a tour of Duke Energy,
and then finished the day off with
an evening boat tour by
Plantation Adventure Center and
Manatee Tours. Between seeing all
of the awesome things Duke
Energy does daily, and then
getting to see a good portion of
the waterfront property out in
Kings Bay, it was very successful
day!

We recently mailed our
"New Home Buyer" cards. If
you haven't already
applied for your
Homestead Exemption for
the 2022 tax year, make
sure you file as soon as
possible. The final deadline
is September 13, 2022! Any
application submitted after
the deadline date will be
required to file a VAB
petition with the Citrus



County Clerk of Court.
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https://www.citruspa.org/_DNN/
https://www.facebook.com/CitrusCountyFLPropertyAppr
https://www.instagram.com/citruscountyflpropertyappr/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCmPDs8UbbE7pFbFUT-XtDfQ/featured
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